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Dear Parents and Carers,   

Next Week: 

Literacy: We will be continuing our topic of Pirates and we will be writing our own Pirate stories and creating a 

wanted poster for our own characters. 

Maths: We will be continuing the topic of volume, measuring in millilitres (ml) and litres (l) including worded 

problems. Any practical measuring that you could do at home would really help to consolidate this work. 

RE: We will be continuing with our topic of Pentecost. We will be looking at the promises made in the story of Noah 

and in the Gospel of John.  

Homework: 

Literacy – Your child will have a copy of a Pirate poem to learn at home. We will be performing this 

later on in the term.  

 

Advance Notice: 

 

 Please don’t forget Non uniform day on Friday 7th June – in return for a donation for the Summer Fayre - 

KS1 - Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2- small items for lucky dip cups like small toys, sweets, pencils, other 

stationery, hair accessories. 

 Dates for Y2 Pirate trip….We apologise for the error in the dates. It should have been: 

o 2H Tuesday 25th June 

o 2DWednesday 26th June 

 Y2 Pirate Exhibition – Friday 12th July 2:30 

 

We thank you for all of your support, 

  

Mrs Hemsil, Miss Dann and Mrs Marsden.  

Year 2 Teachers 
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